MEMORANDUM

TO: Lycoming Law Association

FROM: John P. Pietrovito, Chairperson

DATE: January 2, 2015

RE: Annual Report of the Education Committee for 2014

The Education Committee continued its efforts to provide the members of the
Lycoming Law Association with the opportunity to obtain most, if not all, of their required
CLE credits and avoid traveling outside of Lycoming County.

First, the LLA periodically receives a list of videotaped seminars sponsored by the
Pennsylvania Bar Institute. The lists were reviewed and topics thought to be of interest to
members of the LLA were selected for presentation at the LLA office.

Second, the Eat and Earn seminars continued throughout 2014 through the efforts
of our Executive Director, Jessica Engel, and the willingness of members of the LLA to
present topics of interest to the membership. Members of the LLA are invited and
encouraged to contact our new Executive Director, Michele Frey, or John Pietrovito if they
wish to present a topic for an Eat and Earn Seminar or if they have a suggestion for a topic
and/or person(s) to present a topic.

Third, the Lycoming Law Association provided webcasts of seminars in 2014 at the
LLA office.

Finally, the Education Committee planned and sponsored a one-half (}2) day Local
Practice Seminar in Lycoming County on June 19, 2014. The Seminar was held at the
Holiday Inn and provided three (3) CLE Credits and the opportunity to exchange

information with our five (5) judges.



